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MISSISSIPPI POWER & LIGHT COMPANY-

Helping Build Mississippi
EulkkilallddE P. O. B O X 164 0. J A C K S O N, MIS SIS SIP PI 39215-1640

March 14, 1985

NUCLE AR LICEN$1NG & SAFETY DEPARTMENT

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Resource Management
Division of Accounting and Finance
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: William O. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration

Dear Mr. Miller:

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Unit 2
Docket No. 50-417
File: 0260/L-800.0
Grand Gulf Nuclear Station, Unit 2

Bill No. D0192
AECM-85/2-0005

By Bill For Collection, No. D0192, dated February 15, 1985, the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC) has requested that Mississippi Power & Light (MP&L)
remit $1,032,937. The description of services rendered indicated only that the
assessment was for the operating license review in connection with Grand Gulf,
Unit 2 for the period " Post-CP issuance through June 23, 1984."

In order for MP&L to determine the accuracy of the assessment, we request
that you provide an itemization for the Staf f review showing (1) the nature of
each review completed; (2) the dates on which each review took place; (3) the
Staff office performing each review; and (4) the number of hours for each
review. If the bill includes contractors' or consultants' charges to NRC,

we would appreciate information comparable to that which we are requesting with
respect to the NRC Staff review. In addition, if any of the reviews involved
Unit 1 alone or were in conjunction with Unit 2, your apportionment of review
fees (if any) between Unit 1 and Unit 2 should be shown and the basis for
apportionment explained.

Because this information is necessary for us to determine the accuracy of
the debt, we request, as permitted under 10 C.F.R. 55 15.31 and 170.51, that
you extend the deadline by which the fee payment is due until thirty days after
we receive this information.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Yours truly,

8503200218 850314 tPDR ADOCK 05000417 A 0A PDR .. F. Dale [ '
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(See Next Page) Member Middle South Utilities Systemcc:
J0P14AECM85031202 - 1

._.



.

*
. s

AECM-85/2-0005
.- Page 2

*
+

cc: Mr. J. B. Richard;.
Mr. R. B. McGehee
Mr. N.'-S. Reynolds.
Mr._G. B. Taylor

Mr.' James M. Taylor, Director
~0ffice of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
. Washington, D. C. 20555

.Dr. J. Nelson Grace,' Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear' Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta St., N. W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323
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